November 14, 2018
No. 8

Buckland Elementary School
Parent Bulletin

1. The Enchanted Forest Book Fair began yesterday and will run until Tuesday, November
20. Shopping hours are 8:00 - 4:00 everyday with the exception of Friday’s closing time of
3:00 PM.

2. Please consider helping with the canned food drive our school will be holding. Details
are included on the back of this bulletin.

3. Picture retake day will be, Thursday, November 15. If your child was absent or if you
were not satisfied with the original picture, students will have a chance to have their picture
retaken. All new enrollments will have their picture taken as well.

4. The third grade will present our Thanksgiving Program on Tuesday, November 20 in the
gym at 9:30 AM.

5. Schools in Gates County will be closed from November 21 to November 23 for students.
Classes will resume as usual on Monday, November 26.

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

(Over)



